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15th February 2024 
 
 
Application for the permanent removal of the pews (excluding the pews fixed in 

the balcony area) from St. John’s Church. 
 
Following the temporary faculty to remove the pews, granted in February 2022, 
the Bath Weston St. John PCC have today voted unanimously to support an 
application for their permanent removal and disposal. 
 
We recognise that this supports the mission of the church family using this 
building and that to reinstate the pews would render the building unsuitable, 
thereby jeopardising its ongoing use. 
 
Vote of 15th February 2024: All in favour. 
 

 
 
Revd Michael Farrier 
 
Bath Weston St. John 
On behalf of the PCC 


